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New Registrant Position 2023-2024 
 
 

Quinte Midwives is looking for an enthusiastic and dedicated New Registrant to join our 
practice. 
 
Our clinic is located in Belleville, Ontario and covers a semi rural catchment area central 
to Belleville, north to Madoc, east to Napanee, south throughout Prince Edward County 
and west to Colborne area. We have a diverse clientele which includes Old Order Amish , 
military clients from RCAF Trenton Base . Our practice also sits adjacent to Tyendinaga 
Mohawk Territory. 
 
We have hospital privileges at Belleville general Hospital. We manage epidurals. A 
transfer of care is required for oxytocin inductions and augmentations. 
 
We are an energetic group with a great clinic location and office support, committed to 
balancing both professional and personal lives, we work in teams and there are a variety 
of call schedules. Tentative start date is September 2023, dependant on funding 
approval. 
 
The position will be a 1 year contract with the possibility of an ongoing contract. 
 
If you are interested in joining our practice in Belleville, please send your resume and 
cover letter to Sarah Murtha  at  sarah@quintemidwives.ca 
Resumes will be accepted until February 16th2023. 
 
Only those invited for interviews will be contacted. Interviews will be held Monday 20th 
February 2023 selected candidate will be contacted to arrange interviews. 
 
We Look forward to hearing from you! 
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